15th. TDecember 1948,

My dear Hanry,

Thanks for your letter with details of your
arrangamanta. I ahall expect you to come etraight up to Omius
after the 5,35 arrives, and hope it will be in decent time,
but I don't think dinner io very early, probably not ti1l 8,
Tes, I think tails will be right.

I have mot yet worked the whols of the 1G4 dsta, tut what
I have seen looke to be better than ever.
Yours sinoerely,



